Collingwood 459 Hume Street

1 General & Marine Collingwood Ontario

Hospital L9Y-1W9

November 17 2014

Letter of Reference

To Whom it may concern,

Shertine Construction has completed work for Collingwood General & Marine Hospital
over the past years. Contracts ranged from our New Endoscopy Suite 2011/12, with a
construction value of 2,000,000.00 tc our recent Mammography suite 2014. We have engaged
Shertine Construction for a wide range of smaller projects also.

At all times the site and administrative personnel conducted themselves in a very professional
manner, respecting the day-to-day operations of the Collingwood General & Marine Hospital.
Changes made to the design of the project were handled very efficiently.

| would support Shertine Construction Limited for future projects at the Collingwood General &
Marine Hospital.

Sincerely,

John Widdis

Facilities Operations Manager

Collingwood G&M Hospital

705-445-2550 ext. 8646

widdisj@cgmh.on.ca



